
 
Hydrow, Inc. 

10 Summer St, 5th Floor Boston MA 02110 
 
 

Date: February 15, 2022 
 
 

We, Hydrow, Inc., declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 2.4GHz band and 
any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following product. 

 
 

FCC ID: 2A3HV-CIC15A 
 

 
 

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Company Name: Hydrow, Inc. 
Contact / Title: Michael Barnes / VP, Quality and Hardware Operations 
TEL:  857-301-6862 
FAX: 617.977.9925 
Email: mike.barnes@hydrow.com 

 
 
 
 
 


